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May 26, 2022 

Good afternoon, Local 46 Family! 

Below are a few updates from Local 46: 

#1) Reminder – Local 46 Healthcare Survey #2 and FAQ Sheet! 

This is a reminder that the frequently asked questions (FAQ) sheet is now posted on 
the Local 46 website, mobile app, and was sent to your personal e-mails. 

This FAQ sheet was generated from membership questions! 

Please review this in detail. 

You will see the page references to the Benefits mentioned, and contact info for the 
Trust, if you have additional questions. 

This FAQ sheet is provided by your Labor Trustees to complement the second survey 
and help clarify some of the current benefits we have! 

The SECOND Healthcare Trust survey was sent to you on Wednesday (May 25, 2022)!  
Please be sure to check your personal email for this survey. If you have not received 
the survey, please check your personal e-mail SPAM and junk folders. 

If you do not find the survey there, please send an email to Dispatcher Bryan Johnson at 
bryan@ibew46.com.  He will confirm your email and send you the survey. 

This survey shall remain open until 4:00 PM on Tuesday, May 31. It’s very important that we 
have as many members as possible, who participate in our healthcare plans 1 or 2, to 
participate in this survey!  

Please submit your survey ASAP! 

In addition, it’s important that you have accurate information and have your questions 
answered.  

There are some members spreading misinformation online and on social media.  If you have 
questions about your Healthcare coverage, please contact the Trust Office directly at: 
https://www.psewtrusts.com   Phone:1-866-314-4239, Option 1 

If your questions are about the FAQ sheet or actions of the Healthcare Trust, please 
contact Assistant Business Manager and Healthcare Chairperson, Janet Lewis, at 
janet@ibew46.com.  

#2) Passing of Local 46 Brother Robert Nyland: 
mlf.opeiu8.afl-cio/K:\CORRESPONDENCE\2022\SEAN BAGSBY\052622_SB_Notice_HealthcareSurvey2.docx
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mlf.opeiu8.afl-cio/K:\CORRESPONDENCE\2022\SEAN BAGSBY\052622_SB_Notice_HealthcareSurvey2.docx

Special thanks to ALL our Union family who have expressed your support for his Family. Thank you to 
the leadership of Prime Electric for providing counselling and support services to our members. We 
are ONE Local 46 Union Family, and our Solidarity and compassion for each other always shines 
during tough times. This is what TRUE Solidarity is all about!  

As you prepare for the Holiday weekend, please think about your loved ones, and those important to 
you...  Please reach out to those on your mind and spend time with them if you can. Life is precious, 
so please enjoy the time you have with those close to you! 

Thank you for your time. Take care and stay safe! 

Solidarity FOREVER! 

Sean Bagsby 
Business Manager / Financial Secretary 
IBEW Local 46 


